
FINDLAY TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

NOTICE OF INTENT TO
APPOINT CPA FIRM

Take notice that the Township
of  Findlay  Board  of
Supervisors intends to appoint
the firm of O’Connor, Pagano
& Associates as the Township
Auditor to audit the finances
of the Township for the Year
2024  at  their  January  2025
Reorganization Meeting.

Cynthia D. Harris,
Township Secretary


